
From: Dave -Pollard911- Pollard [<email address redacted>]  
Sent: August-13-18 8:21 PM 
To: Terminal Saguenay / Saguenay Terminal (CEAA/ACEE) 
Subject: Please! No deep-water word at Sainte-Rose-du-Nord 
 
  
Madam / Sir 
  
May I take this opportunity to signal my staunch opposition to the proposed deep-water port at Sainte-
Rose-du-Nord.    
  
Saguenay’s two existing deep-water ports are not used to capacity.    
  
The Saguenay Fiord is precious for Québec because of the unique – and fragile(!) - ecosystems that it 
supports.   We should take every measure possible to avoid marine pollution that would damage this 
ecosystem.   We should also strive to preserve the resplendent beauty of the Fiord which attracts 
visitors from all over the world.   
  
I strongly believe that the proposed 3rd port at Sainte-Rose-du-Nord will have a profoundly negative 
impact on a priceless natural heritage.   If we do not protect it, future generations of Quebeckers will not 
forgive us.    
  
Sincerely 
  
David Pollard 
<personal information removed> 
Montréal   
<personal information removed> 
 


